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Dear Parents/Carers, 

As Easter is fast approaching I just wanted to make you aware of some of the fun activities that we will be 
holding in school to celebrate. 

On Friday 1st April we will be holding an ‘Own Clothes Day’ in school. In return for an Easter egg, children 
will be able to come to school in their own clothes for the day. 

Wednesday 6th April will see the schools annual Easter Egg Hunt. All children in the school will have some 
time during the day to scour the grounds for eggs that the Easter Bunny has left behind. All the children 
love this and everyone ends up with a chocolatey treat. 

On Thursday 7th April we will be holding an Easter Egg Chocolate Tombola, at the end of the school day in 
the playground. This will be a fantastic opportunity to stock up on those Easter treats before the holidays 
begin. But make sure you hurry because once they are gone, they’re gone! 

Finally, on Friday 8th April our Easter Egg Craft Competition will return after a few years’ absence. All 
children will be invited to bring in a decorated egg on this day and prizes will be awarded for the most egg-
celent entries. This could be a simply painted boiled or polystyrene egg or may be a more detailed egg 
inspired scene, it is completely up to you. Children will be able to view each-others creations throughout 
the day before the final judging will decide the prizes. 

If you have any questions about any of the above dates or activities please just let us know and if you 
forget any of the dates visit the calendar on our website to keep up to date. 

Kind regards, 

Mr Bridge 

 


